
 

 

 

 

Prospect High School Athletic Booster Club  
Jeff Miller Memorial Golf Outing  

Palatine Hills  

September 25, 2016 

Raffle Donation Application 
 

The Prospect High School Athletic Booster Club is sponsoring our Jeff Miller Memorial golf outing.  The event 

will be held on Sunday, September 25, 2016.  Palatine Hills Golf Club in Palatine will host this outing.  The 

Athletic Booster Club is a non-profit organization.  
 

Please consider donating a product or service for raffle and golf prizes.  To ensure we accurately reflect your 

donation, please complete the information below. 
 
 

Raffle / Prize Donation 
 

 We will contact you to coordinate donation pick-up. 
 

Company / Group Name: _________________________________________   Donate last year: 

Y or N  
 

Contact: ___________________________________ Address: 

____________________________________  
 

Email: ______________________________________ Phone: 

_________________________ 

 

Item Donated: ________________________________ Approximate Value: 

______________________ 
 

The Prospect Athletic Booster Club is a non-profit organization.  The tax id # will be supplied upon request.  

Questions - Please call Bill Cantieri at (847) 732-1592 or email at bcantieri@comcast.net 
 

Please make your check payable to: PHS Athletic Booster Club 

Please mail check for Hole sponsorship and this form to: 

Prospect High School 

Assistant Principal for Student Activities 

801 W. Kensington Road 

Mount Prospect, IL  60056 


